
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back to Rainbow after the Christmas holiday, we hope you enjoyed the 
festivities. 

We would just like to say how well the children did at the Christmas concert. They 
all worked very hard during the term to learn the songs and performed perfectly on 
the day! Also we would like to say a big thank you to the Parent Committee who 
raised £103.50 from the Christmas raffle for the Rainbow fund. Anybody wishing 
to join the Parent Committee can speak to Pennie or Yvonne who will introduce 
them to a Committee member. 

We have one new child starting Rainbows this half term so a very warm welcome 
to, Luca Bragoli! 

This half term the topic will be Transport, from public transport to space travel. 
We will also be learning about Chinese New Year during the first part of the term. 

As a reminder can you please make sure your child has his/her name clearly 
marked in their coat, hat, etc. Also, that your child has a spare set of clothes in a 
bag with their name on it.  

 

 

Wishing You All A Happy 2011 

Rainbow Staff 



                                                                    


